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Introducing Competition and Informed User Choice into Human Services
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Dear Sir/ Madam

I am writing in relation to the Productivity Commission's call for submissions on its Inquiry into
Introducing Competition and Informed User Choice into Human Services.

Please find attached the Tasmanian Government submission on the Productivity Commission's
Preliminary Findings Report. The submission can be placed on the Productivity Commission's
website as a public submission.

Should your officers have any queries in relation to the submission, the Tasmanian contact is
Mr Andrew Rayner, Director Intergovernmental Relations, Department of Premier and Cabinet.

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.

Yours sincerely

Will Hodgman NP
Premier
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